

March 11, 2022

Pottstown Borough Council 100 East High Street Pottstown PA 19464

Dear Council Members,

The Schuylkill River Greenways NHA would like to request permission of The Pottstown Borough Council to allow the operation of a Biergarten at the 2022 Paddling Film Festival to be held on May 21, 2022 with the rain date of May 22, 2022. The event will be held at Riverfront Park. The Biergarten will operate from 7:30-9:30pm. The consumption area will be limited to the grass amphitheater in Riverfront Park. The Schuylkill River Greenways will ensure that alcoholic beverages do not travel beyond the confines of the designated area.

Sly Fox Brewing Co. will provide RAMP certified servers and observe all due diligence in ensuring proper ID is inspected before alcoholic beverages are sold. All required State permits will be acquired.

The 2022 Paddling Film Festival is a fundraiser event for our organization, and we look forward to working closely with the Borough to ensure a safe and successful Spring event on the Schuylkill waterfront, promoting outdoor recreation, conservation and entertainment.

Thank you for your consideration. Please feel free to contact Elaine Schaefer or Tim Fenchel with any questions or concerns you may have.

Sincerely.

Elaine Schaefer Executive Director